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SR 580 (Busch Boulevard) Roadway Lighting Maintenance from Dale Mabry Hwy to
Armenia Ave 254677-5-22

Project Details
Work Type Safety

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits from Dale Mabry

Hwy to Armenia
Ave

Project Start June 21, 2021
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road Dale Mabry Hwy

SR 580
Construction
Cost

$$116,869.69

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2022

Contractor Cone & Graham,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Randy Aebersold
  727-575-8300
 
Randall.Aebersold@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
As of January 20, 2022, all construction activities associated
with this project have been completed. 

This design-build project is making improvements to roadway
lighting along SR 580 (Busch Boulevard) from N. Dale Mabry
Highway to N. Armenia Avenue in Hillsborough County. 

Improvements include retrofitting existing roadway lighting fixtures
with LED luminaries and hardware as necessary to light the roadway
to current standards.  

Status: Construction is anticipated to finish in the summer of 2022.


